Olivehurst Public Utility District

Agenda Item Staff Report

Meeting Date: 03/19/2020

Item description/summary:

Receive an update on the status of OPUD Park Grants:

Unfortunately, OPUD’s grant applications for both the Plumas Lake Community Park and the
Olivehurst Community park have been rejected. The grant was extremely competitive, with a total
request of $2.3 Billion and a grant award total of only $254.9 million. At this time, we are continuing
with the schematic design of the Plumas Lake Community Park. There will be another round of grant
funding through the same program within the next few years.

Fiscal Analysis:

N/A

Employee Feedback

Sample Motion:

Information only

Prepared by:

Christopher Oliver, Public Works Engineer




